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ANNOUNCEMENTS 

• I just want to thank all of you for coming to support our Halloween parade.  I think 
the children felt really special showing their costumes to all of the parents.  

• Thanks also to our amazing room mothers and other parent volunteers for 
organizing and providing such fun Halloween parties.  Our students had the best 
time!  We appreciate all of your hard work. 

• We had a successful School Community Council/PTA meeting this week where we 
discussed SAGE testing results.  We will be providing printed copies of results to 
parents soon.  Prior to that, you are welcome to set an appointment with your 
current teachers to review results and talk about plans to meet your students’ 
needs. Skyward will provide basic scores starting on November 10th. 

• Tuesday, November 4th: Election Day.  Please vote! 
 

COMING UP 
• Wednesday, November 12th: Picture retakes 
• Wednesday, November 12th: PTA meeting at 4:00 in the faculty room.  This meeting 

is open to all parents.  Please come join us! 
• Tuesday, November 18th: Family Skate Night at Classic Fun Center in Orem.  Please 

see the attached flyer for additional information.  We hope to see you there! 
                       
 

 


